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毅勤發展顧問有限公司

Date :  3rd October, 2025 
Our Ref. : ADCL/PLG-10311/L005 
 
The Secretary, 
Town Planning Board,  
15/F., North Point Government Offices, 
333 Java Road, North Point, Hong Kong By Email 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re:  Section 16 Planning Application for Proposed Temporary Open Storage of Construction Machinery 

and Materials, Vehicle Repair Workshop and Ancillary Facilities for a Period of 3 Years at Lot Nos. 
980 (Part), 981 RP (Part), 982 RP (Part), 983 S.B (Part), 983 RP, 984 RP (Part), 978 RP in D.D. 121, 
Tong Yan San Tsuen, Yuen Long, New Territories (Planning Application No. A/YL-TYST/1323) 

 
We refer to the comments received from the Planning Department and Development Bureau regarding the 
subject application. 
 
We would like to request for a two-month temporary deferment of the decision on the planning application 
by Town Planning Board such that sufficient time can be given to the Applicant to prepare Further 
Information in addressing the aforesaid comments. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention and should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our 
Mr. Thomas LUK at .  
     

Yours faithfully, 
For and on behalf of 
Aikon Development Consultancy Limited 
 
 
________________________________ 
Thomas LUK 
 
Encl.  
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